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Dear Sirs, 

Jack Taylor School, Planning Application Ref: 200814890 

Sprunt 
The Quadrangle 
180 Wardou r  Street 
London W1 F 8FY 
T +44 (0)20 7287 1153 
F +44 (0)20 7287 3675 
www.sprunt.net 

K ) r  — I - v ",j 2 

As you are aware there has been considerable debate about the proposed alternatives to the entrance 
of the above school. The debate centring around the inclusion of the docking bays for the busses, the 
new ramps etc, all as originally proposed. 

As a result of that debate it has been decided that this work is not to proceed. The only part of the 
original proposal to be pursued is the relocation of the existing entrance doors and the introduction—of a 
new timber screen. 

As a result we formally request that all of the external works included as part of the original application 
be withdrawn. The only issue that we request you consider is the door relocation and new screen. As 
such, we attach four copies of drawing numbers; 12171_1 5 
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01T, 12171 

— 
20 

— 
DIT1 and 

121714002TI,  which indicate this intent. Please substitute these drawings for all those already in 
your possession. 

If you have any queries or require further information please contact us. 

We await your response. 

Yours faithfully, 

For Sprunt 

Cc Fiona Dixon London Borough of Camden, Architectural and Technical 
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